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1. About the Interconnections Electronic Bulletin

 
It comes from Peter Limbrick who set up Interconnections in 1995 to offer independent consultancy to statutory services in the field of babies and children who have disabilities / SEN. Peter is also Chair of the Handsel Trust (visit www.handseltrust.org)

 
The Interconnections Electronic Bulletin goes free to over 6500 people (and growing) in all parts of the UK and Ireland and then finds it way into many other networks and countries. The Interconnections electronic address list includes people from health, education and social services, the voluntary and private sectors, parent organisations, research organisations, campaign offices, etc. People who receive the bulletin are welcome to forward it to their own colleagues and networks and to use the information in newsletters and bulletins as long as the ‘Interconnections Electronic Bulletin’ is acknowledged. 

 
Information in the bulletin can include –

 
•          News from other electronic networks

•          News of government initiatives

•          Information about forthcoming conferences, meetings and events

•          Features about examples of good practice and innovative work

•          Summaries of research findings 

•          Questions to which people are seeking answers

•          Information about small organisations and campaigns

•          Newsletters from other organisations

•          Articles and features

•          Job vacancies

 
How to put information into the bulletin: Please send your text electronically using MS Word giving clear information about who is submitting the information and where readers should go for further information. Your text will then be pasted into the bulletin as it is. We do not use pictures, logos, or colour and we do not send any attachments out with the bulletin. We don’t unfortunately have time to compose text for you from your leaflets, etc. Your information is inserted into the Bulletin without charge unless it is commercial advertising. 

 
Commercial space: Commercial advertising is charged at £40 plus VAT per A4 page or part page and job vacancies are charged at £40 plus VAT for each post advertised. 
 
The electronic address list. Please let me know when you want to add, remove or alter a name on the list. 

This can be done by e-mail, telephone, fax or post.
 
Peter Limbrick 

Interconnections

9 Pitt Avenue

Worcester

WR4 0PL

Tel/fax: 01905 23255

E-mail: interconnections.services@virgin.net
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2. Interconnections Electronic Bulletin Website

 
Past issues of this Electronic Bulletin can be found on Interconnections  

‘I see what’s new’ website – www.icwhatsnew.com
The website also holds other information about the work of Interconnections

 
This website is created and managed by e-Splash Design. 

Visit website: www.e-splashdesign.com
 
Interconnections Electronic Bulletin.

Listings are not validated.

We advise you to research before sending off any material or money.
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3. Put your information into the June edition of this Bulletin

 
Use the Interconnections Electronic Bulletin - 

 
-         to tell readers about your conference, training, or seminar

-         to publish an article or a feature

-         to disseminate your research findings

-         to get answers from readers to your questions

-         to voice an opinion

-         to advertise a vacancy
-         to tell readers about your website or newsletter
-         for your press release
 
Deadline: May 31st.

 
Contact Peter Limbrick

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
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4. London Conference – The Helping Relationship

 
The Helping Relationship

between practitioners and parents of babies & children who have disabilities / SEN

 
Tuesday 20th June, 2006  -  9.45 a.m. to 4.00 p.m.

Friends House, Euston Road, London, NW1 2BJ
 
This conference is for everyone who works in some way with babies and children and their families in health, education and social services, and in the voluntary and private sectors in England, Scotland, Wales and Ireland.

 
The helping relationship is fundamental to effective support for children and their families. Early intervention, assessment of need, family service plans, keyworking, neonatal services, pre-school support and early years education are all dependent on the relationship between practitioners and parents. The conference will discuss the nature of the helping relationship and how it can be fostered by all practitioners. 

 
Speakers:

 
Professor Hilton Davis, Director of The Centre for Parent and Child Support, South London & Maudsley NHS Trust, and Guy’s, Kings’ & St. Thomas’ School of Medicine, London, and author of Working in Partnership with Parents: The parent Adviser Model will speak on: 

The Helping Relationship: Understanding partnerships

 
Jenni Thomas OBE, Founder and President of The Child Bereavement Trust will speak on: 

The Helping Relationship with parents of babies who have limited or uncertain life expectancy

 
Shirley Young, parent of two disabled sons, Director of SNIP (Special Needs Information Point) in Edinburgh and Chair of the Family Fund will talk on: 

Looking beyond parental presentation

 
Dr. Penny Lacey, School of Education, University of Birmingham and author of Support Partnerships: Collaboration in Action, will speak on:

The Helping Relationship in Schools: Professionals working with children with complex needs and their families

 
Helen Geldard RGN RM MA (Education Studies & Autism), Co-ordinator of County Durham Autistic Support Group and parent of a child with ASD, will speak on: 

Developing a Helping Relationship with parents of children diagnosed with autism spectrum disorders
 
Chair: Peter Limbrick, Independent Consultant and author of Team Around the Child, An Integrated Pathway for Assessment and Support, and Early Support for Children with Complex Needs.

 
COSTS: Service and project are invited to send a group of delegates. In support of this we are offering a sliding scale of charges. Group bookings can, of course, include parents.

1 place: £180 + VAT (at 17.5%)

2 places at £165 + VAT each

3 places at £150 + VAT each

4 places at £135 + VAT each

 

For further information and booking form:

Interconnections, 9 Pitt Avenue, Worcester, WR4 0PL. 

Tel/fax: 01905 23255. 

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
 
Information and booking form is also available on our website: www.icwhatsnew.com
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5. The University of Manchester – Distance Learning Courses

 
COURSES AVAILABLE BY DISTANCE LEARNING IN PROFOUND LEARNING DISABILITY & MULTI-SENSORY IMPAIRMENT

 
Programme Aims

 
         to support the professional development of people working with children and adults with complex learning needs who may also have sensory impairments
         to empower course participants to advocate for people with profound and complex learning difficulties
         to enable course participants to develop knowledge and understanding of key issues in the field



STUDY ROUTES

 
1.
Undergraduate Programme - Certificate of Higher Education

 
         2 years part time study
         Equivalent to first year of full-time undergraduate degree
         Broad range of subject options
         Open to mature students with relevant experience who may not have formal qualifications



Additional support with study skills is available

 
Certificate of Higher Education

For an application form please contact:

 
The Programme Secretary

Educational Support and Inclusion

School of Education

The University of Manchester

Humanities – Devas Street Building

Oxford Road

Manchester M13 9PL

 
Tel
+44 (0) 161 275 3337

Fax
+44 (0) 161 275 3332

Email
pld.distance@manchester.ac.uk


2.  Postgraduate Programmes
P G Certificate (1yr part time)

P G Diploma (2yrs part time)
MSc. (3yrs part time/1 yr full time)


         Entry requirements – first degree (any subject) or professional qualification
         Broad range of subject options
         Professional Portfolio (optional PG Diploma students only) provides an opportunity to focus on career related issues
         Additional (optional) study days in Year 3 for MSc. students on research and design
         Year 3 (MSc. only) reduced fee


Postgraduate Programmes

Applications to be made online:

www.manchester.ac.uk/postgraduate/howtoapply
 
Further details are available on our website:

www.education.manchester.ac.uk/
postgraduatestudents/taughtprogrammes/pldandmsiprogrammes/

 
Please apply as soon as possible and normally by 31st August at the latest
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6. NDCS Conference: Informed Choice

 
NDCS ANNUAL CONFERENCE – 16 JUNE 2006, BIRMINGHAM

INFORMED CHOICE – CONFLICTS AND RESOLUTIONS
 
This year the National Deaf Children’s Society 2006 annual conference is on Informed Choice. The conference will focus on barriers and drivers for Informed Choice, drawing on findings from new and innovative research undertaken by NDCS and the University of Manchester as part of the DfES Early Support Programme. With an international and UK faculty, this event will look at some key issues, including:

 
· Is Informed Choice for families of deaf children achievable for all? 
· How far do the opinions and values of professionals and others involved in the lives of deaf children and families impact on the experience of true choice? 
· To what extent does lack of resources affect how choice is offered and enabled?

 
Is this event for you?

If you are involved in advising and supporting families of deaf children in a healthcare, social or educational environment, or just want to know more about the issues surrounding informed choice, then this event is for you.  

 
Accredited by the British Academy of Audiology for 4 CPD units and with the Royal College of Paediatrics and Child Health for 4.5 CPD points.

 
Book now to receive our extended early bird rate…

The registration fee is only £115 (+VAT) if you take advantage of our early bird offer and book before the 10 May (please quote bulletin) and £150 (+VAT) for any bookings made after that date. 

 
You can see the full programme and download the booking form from our website at http://www.ndcs.org.uk/training_events/annual_conference_2006/index.html or alternatively contact Lisa Warner on events@ndcs.org.uk 
or Tel: 0121 234 9820 (v/t) 
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7. Dangers to children at home and school from WLAN computers

 
Nicola Smith of Mast Sanity appeals to us to keep our children safe from microwave radiation 

 
Although many people are aware of the controversy surrounding phone masts, fewer people are aware that the same problems will occur with any microwave  emitting device. Such devices include wireless computers, wireless interactive whiteboards and many others. These all operate by continuously emitting pulsed radiation in the microwave spectrum Indeed, the frequency of the radiation emitted by a wireless computer is 2.45 GHz, the same that a microwave oven uses. The intensity of radiation in a microwave oven is much higher than that emitted from these devices. However these devices still emit microwave radiation billions of times higher than what would naturally be there. Our bodies have not been adapted for these exposure levels.

 
Although the radiation emitted is well below the UK adopted ICNIRP guidelines, other countries guidelines are lower than ours, there are 1000’s of pieces of research showing adverse health effects from exposure to this radiation and there are people who have cancer and other diseases, they believe is from exposure to this form of radiation. Immediate effects that some people feel from exposure are headaches, nightmares, concentration and memory problems, nosebleeds, dizziness, asthma, etc. Longer term exposure can lead to cancers such as childhood leukaemia. Independent scientists have found evidence for various mechanisms for damage including suppression of melatonin (a free radical scavenger and killer of pre-cancerous cells), break down of the blood/brain barrier (which keeps toxins out of the brain), increase in nitric oxide levels in the blood, and double strand DNA breaks of the sort that lead to cancer. Virtually none of this research is being done in the UK. 

 
Various groups abroad are warning about the use of wireless computer’s in schools. The Salzburg Public Health Dept officially warns not to put wireless networks in schools and nurseries. The German Teachers Union for Education and Science called on all its members to oppose the installation of wireless networks in schools, pending further research. Dr. Frederick Gilbert, President of Lakehead University in Thunder Bay, Ontario, Canada, first made the decision to avoid using wireless technology on his campus seven years ago. He was and remains concerned about possible health effects from exposure to even the low levels of RF radiation emitted by Wi-Fi equipment. A UK hospital doctor, Dr Fox, installed a wireless computer in her house and immediately developed a disruption to her heart rhythm. Her husband also suffered fatigue and memory problems. He also suffered the same in the school where he taught and found they had also installed a WLAN. This technology has been rolled out with no testing and has never been proved to be safe. Indeed the weight of evidence points to the contrary.
 
Do you need further information about these dangers and about how to protect babies and children from them? 

A good place to start is www.mastsanity.org
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8. New Director of Communications for I CAN

 

I CAN, the charity that helps children communicate, is delighted to announce the appointment of Anita Kerwin-Nye as its new Director of Communications. 

She will lead a communications team which incorporates public relations, marketing and new media.  As well as taking I CAN’s growing public affairs and campaigning activity forward, Anita will also spearhead the development of I CAN’s engagement and participation programmes, drive the organisation’s knowledge management agenda and oversee internal communications.

 
Anita joins I CAN from NotDeadFish a consultancy providing advice on organisational and service development, communications, marketing and business growth to charities and the public sector. Prior to setting up NotDeadFish, Anita Kerwin Nye spent nine years at the British Red Cross where she joined as National Training Manager and progressed to leading the First Aid and Education divisions respectively.  She is also a youth worker and qualified teacher. Virginia Beardshaw, Chief Executive of I CAN, said; 
 
“We are delighted to have Anita on board as our Director of Communications. This is a very exciting time for I CAN.  We are working even harder to promote the importance of communication for all children’s learning and social development and campaign around the issues which affect children with a communication disability.  We are also developing I CAN’s services so that they maximise opportunities presented by changes in the early years and education sectors and benefit greater numbers of children and families  Anita brings a wealth of highly relevant skills and a very impressive track record in developing voluntary sector organisations.  She will be real asset to I CAN.”

 
Anita Kerwin-Nye said;
 
“I am thrilled to join I CAN at such an important time. Recognition of communication as the foundation for all children’s development is growing, yet concern that more children are lacking key communication skills is increasing. I am particularly excited by CAN’s new Early Talk programme which will support the communication development of all pre-school children.  I am also keen to take forward I CAN’s influencing activity to ensure that within the shifting children's agenda, support for child development, and within this communication development, are core.” 


Visit I CAN’s website www.ican.org.uk 



Also: Talking Point (www.talkingpoint.org.uk) is the first stop online for information about children’s communication development and disability. The site is run by I CAN, working with the Royal College of Speech and Language Therapists (RCSLT) and Afasic for parents and practitioners.
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9. New Publications Catalogue from the National Autistic Society

 
The 2006 Publications catalogue is available now. You can request a free copy by completing the online form: http://www.nas.org.uk/nas/jsp/polopoly.jsp?d=109&a=8493  

or you can contact NAS Publications: 020 7903 3595

E-mail: publications@nas.org.uk
A pdf version  is available at: http://www.nas.org.uk/content/1/c4/89/22/publicationscatalogue2006.pdf
 
Back to Top
 
10. Prader-Willi Syndrome Association (UK) – Programme

 
Training events and meetings

 
Multidisciplinary Training Day - Monday 5th June 2006
Harrogate, North Yorkshire
This is an opportunity for professionals from all fields, as well as parents, to learn more about PWS. Morning talks give an overview of the main characteristics of the syndrome, including dietary and behaviour management, and there are afternoon discussion groups which provide a chance to share experiences. These days are recommended for those with little knowledge of PWS who require a basic understanding of the syndrome. Please contact Jackie Waters or Maggie Rowley for details. Email: jwaters@pwsa-uk.demon.co.uk. Tel 01332 365676

 
Educating children and adults with PWS - Monday 29 January 2007
Stanborough Centre, Watford, Herts
A conference specially for teachers, headteachers, educational psychologists, classroom assistants and parents, or anyone involved in the education of a child or adult with PWS.
Call for papers: If you would like to present a talk or run a discussion group at the above conference, based on your experience of educating children or adults with PWS, please contact: JWaters@pwsa-uk.demon.co.uk. Tel 01332 365676

 
Parenting for PWS days
If you are a parent, or interested professional, who would like to know more about how to get the best out of your child with PWS, you would be very welcome to attend one of our free "Parenting for PWS" days which will be taking place throughout England.

Paignton, Devon: Saturday 27 May 06 – Preston Baptist church, Old Torquay Road, Paignton, Devon TQ3 2RB. 
Bristol: Saturday 3 June 06 – All Saints Church., Grove Road, Fishponds, Bristol BS16
Bursledon, Hants: Saturday 10 June 06 – Bursledon Village Hall, Long Lane, Bursledon, Hampshire.
For all the above, contact: Jan Taylor, Family Support Coordinator (South) on 01923 274515, or email her at: jan@jantaylor.plus.com

Newcastle upon Tyne: (includes a session on "Volunteering for the PWSA (UK)") Saturday 6th May 06, The Institute of Human Genetics, Central Parkway, Newcastle upon Tyne, NE1 3BZ.
Contact Lizzie Medwell, Family Support Coordinator (North) on 01423 521114/07980 994263, or email lmedwell@pwsa-uk.demon.co.uk
 
For all other queries about PWS, you can contact us at:

PWSA (UK)

125a London Road, Derby DE1 2QQ. 

Tel 01332 365676. 

Email: admin@pwsa-uk.demon.co.uk.  

www.pwsa.co.uk
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11. New CD: ‘Finding a Voice using AAC’

 
Cornwall services in partnership with Becta (the British Educational Communications and Technology Agency) have produced an interactive CD called Finding a Voice using AAC (AAC = Augmentative and Alternative Communication).
It can be obtained free from
http://cap.becta.org.uk/ictsupport.php?PHPSESSID=ddb51180f2c53c623840e67c688fa4c9
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12. National Network Family Day - 1 Voice
 
Sunday 16 July from 10am

Hothorpe Hall

Near Market Harborough, Leicestershire

Fantastic venue, huge grounds, good access, just off M1

Adults £10, Children £5 including buffet lunch

         face painting, fun and games
         meet other users, role models and families to share ideas and information

 
Make it a weekend and also join us for

Role Model Project  - First Impressions Count 

Friday 14 July from 1pm

AAC Role Models (aged 16+) free for participants, book early limited numbers

 
Teenagers Workshop - Be Confident, Be Cool

Saturday 15 July from 10am

AAC users (secondary school age) working with role models - free including 1 parent /carer, book early limited numbers

 
Annual General Meeting

Saturday 15 July at 8pm
All members welcome. Dinner, Bed and Breakfast £25 pp including Network Day

 
1Voice - Communicating Together is for non-speaking disabled children, young people and adults who use alternative augmentative forms of communication. We bring together parents, carers, brothers, sisters and friends at events around the country to share ideas, experiences and to have fun. We also provide an opportunity for young people to meet disabled adults who are role models for the organisation.
 
For full details contact: 

1 Voice Communicating Together

PO Box 559, Halifax HX1 2XT 

Tel: 0845 3307862

Visit: www.1voice.info              
Reg Charity No: 1087615    
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13. £1 million Grants Programme for young carers

The Princess Royal Trust for Carers has been appointed by Comic Relief to manage a new £1 million Grants Programme for the development of services for the most vulnerable and hidden young carers.

 
The 2001 census estimated that there are 175,000 young carers in the UK, including 13,000 caring for over 50 hours per week. But The Princess Royal Trust for Carers believes that the real number of young carers is much higher because the census makes no mention of alcohol or drug problems and many young carers are ‘hidden’ due to the stigma attached to these conditions.  Some do not come forward because they and their families are frightened of outside interference and that they may be split up. Many do not even tell their teachers or friends.  A lack of awareness amongst many professionals and areas, which lack services, are all contributory factors in the most vulnerable remaining ‘hidden.’

 
But caring can have a dramatic effect on their lives.  Young carers’ health is often severely affected due to lack of sleep and the amount of household chores and physical care they undertake. Almost a third of young carers have serious educational problems with many failing to attain any GCSEs at all. They can suffer loneliness and isolation, suffer verbal taunts and abuse at school, get behind with their homework and eventually become truants. 

 
The Grants Programme will aim to provide high quality direct support to the most vulnerable by prioritising projects which seek to identify and support those young carers who are hard to reach or are from under represented communities such as ethnic minority or refugee communities.

 
The scheme will be open to ALL voluntary sector organisations (registered charities) throughout England, Scotland, Wales and Northern Ireland who are working with or wish to develop services for those young carers most in need of support.  There will be two Grant Programmes – the main programme giving larger sums up to £25,000 pa over three years for innovative projects which will not only support young carers but will generate learning about new ways to reach them. The small grants programme will make up to 50 awards of to £2,000 for the support of individual young carers. Projects are likely to include mentoring, counselling and other therapeutic work.  

 
Applications will be considered by a panel made up of members of The Trust, Comic Relief and other voluntary sector organisations with knowledge and expertise in this area.  Young people will also be involved in the selection process and contribute to the final decisions on funding awards.

 
Alex Fox, Head of Young Carers Development at The Princess Royal Trust for Carers said: 

 
“We believe that, in an ideal world, no child would have to take on caring roles that are more appropriate for an adults.  Neither the child nor the cared for person would choose this situation. Sadly, due to low levels of awareness of the issues and patchy support services, this situation is a reality for many children.  We hope that this partnership will help many young carers to be able to be children as well as carers We also hope that the publicity surrounding the Grants Programme will also raise awareness of the issues amongst the public and prompt professionals such as teachers to identify and support the young carers with whom they come into contact.”
 
Gilly Green, Head of UK Grants, Comic Relief said:
 
“The Princess Royal Trust for Carers has become the largest support organisation in the world for young carers with its network of 81 young carers’ services and YCNet, its 24/7 dedicated young carers’ web site.   It is the ideal partner to ensure that this project makes a difference to young carers in this country.”

 
Applications for Round One of the Large and Small Grants Programme will open on 27th March when further information and application forms will be available on The Princess Royal Trust for Carers web site at www.carers.org/comicrelief or by contacting the Grants Team on 0207 709 1332 or grants@carers.org .
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14. Conferences at the University of Northampton

 
INTERACTIVE STORYTELLING – Keith Park. July 6th  

The course will cover:

Interactive Storytelling began as a way of including children and adults with the most severe and profound learning disabilities in storytelling activities. This one day workshop includes a practical demonstration of a variety of different story scripts that have been used with people, both with and without learning disabilities, in a variety of community settings. The workshop will also include a practical ‘grow your own stories’ activity where participants will have the chance to make their own interactive version of a story or poem of their choice.

 
This one day course is designed for: teachers, support staff, advisory staff, and multi agency professionals working with children or adults with special educational needs. No one is expected to have any prior knowledge or experience of drama or storytelling and the workshop is open to all.

Places limited


£110 (including lunch)

 
CREATING A COMMUNICATIVE AND INTERACTIVE ENVIRONMENT FOR LEARNERS WITH PROFOUND MULTIPLE LEARNING DISABILITIES – Mark Barber. June 19th  

The course will cover:

Intensive Interaction, an approach to developing the desire and ability to communicate, will be explored for learners experiencing profound intellectual disabilities with additional multiple impairments or autistic spectrum disorders. We will examine some of the changes in the learner’s perspective and consider what ‘pre-intentional’ might mean for the learner involved. Interactive approaches to working with preintentional communicators including the use of the Affective Communication Assessment [ACA]; using joint action routines; utilising familiar contexts and creating ‘small islands in the chaos’ to promote communication will be considered. 

 
This one day course is designed for: teachers, support staff, advisory staff, and multi agency professionals working with children or adults with profound intellectual /multiple disabilities and learners who are ‘difficult to reach’.

£110 (including lunch)

 
University of Northampton

Contact: CPDE Office 

Tel: 01604 892695 

or E-mail: cpde@northampton.ac.uk
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15. Hands Up for Inclusion Conference 

 
Thursday 15th June 2006

Highpoint Conference Centre, Leicester

 
The conference is jointly organised by The National Network of Advisory Teachers for Physical Impairment and the East Midlands SEN regional group.

Target audience: Advisory and classroom teachers, colleagues from Health, Social Care and other services working with students with physical and neurological impairment

 
For further information and booking form:

Keeley Jenkins, East Midlands SEN Regional Partnership, c/o GOEM, The Belgrave Centre, Stanley Place, Talbot Street, Nottingham. NG1 5GG

Tel: 0115 9712543 Fax: 0115 9712404
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16. Video Conferencing & New Mediums of Communication

 
A useful website address for any organisation requiring further information on assisted technologies, E-Learning and group education is www.rsc-london.ac.uk  .

This follows the original request in the Electronic Bulletin for information on support and alternatives to family visits within prisons. The North East Reducing Reoffending Strategy Forum is currently exploring innovative ways to improve family ties during custody. VONNE (Voluntary Organisations' Network North East) and the North East ICT Champion/Coordinator are developing a strategy for communication between prisons and the community, including alternative technologies for young, teenage and disabled children which may respond better to new mediums of communication.
For further information please contact Jane Cater at VONNE:
Tel: 0191 233 200
www.vonne.co.uk
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17. Capability Scotland e-zine
 
The April issue of the Capability Scotland e-zine considers what the budget meant for disabled people.

 
E-mail: julie.laird@capability-scotland.org.uk
Back to Top


18. Parent Participation Workers Day

 
Oxford Place Methodist Centre, Leeds  LS1 3AX

27 June 2006, 10am to 4pm  

 
A workshop day for those employed to facilitate parent participation in shaping services for disabled children

Parent participation is integral to key legislation and policy regarding the delivery of services for disabled children. Increasingly participation workers are coming into post to support parents to become involved. Many work alone and face the challenges of participation work without peers with experience and knowledge of the issues. The workshop will provide a chance to meet other people involved in parent participation work, look at what’s working in different parts of the country, identify current issues, common problems and share ideas to solve these. Incorporated into the day will be a chance to pose your questions to your peers and share solutions to problems and resources. Issues we will look at include:

         Communication with parents and professionals

         Engaging with parents

         Supporting active parents  

         Participation standards

         Planning for the future

         Resources

Bring examples of any information you have prepared/used any resources or information you would like others to comment on questions you have about issues relevant to participation 

Be prepared to contribute and talk to others informally about the work you are engaged in

Who should attend? 

Anyone employed to facilitate the involvement of parents of disabled children in shaping local services. The day will reflect the issues raised by those who book, and will be as equally beneficial for those new to their role as for those more established in their work. 

Cost £10 per person. This event is subsidised by Contact a Family. We recognise that attendees will have additional travel costs.

The venue is walking distance from the train station. Lunch will be provided.

For more information contact Liz Ranger on 020 7608 8784 or liz.ranger@cafamily.org.uk 

To book a place contact Louise Derbyshire on 020 7608 8776 or ops.admin@cafamily.org.uk (Mondays and Tuesdays) 

Bookings and payment to Contact a Family by 30 May 2006
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19. Developing inclusion in early years

 
22ND JUNE 2006. 9.30am - 3.30pm

SCOPE MANCHESTER OFFICE, 24 CARVILLE ROAD, BLACKLEY, MANCHESTER

 
A network day for Education/Health and Social Care professionals and parents and carers who are interested in improving the learning environment for disabled children

 
OVERVIEW OF THE DAY

 
         Different types of Cerebral Palsy and their effect on the learning environment


         AAC – Assisted Communication – an exploration of different types of AAC – and a chance to experience communicating through them

         Inclusion Check List – the opportunity to work through the inclusion check list in relation to your own work place setting, or your child’s learning environment

         Action Planning to improve your practice 

 
Cost of the day is £25.00 for professionals and £10.00 for parents and carers, including all day refreshments, and there will be an information stand for you to display information about your organisation

 
For further information, registration  and/or future events please contact Lynne Hall on lynne.hall@scope.org.uk

Or telephone 01928 739853 between the hours of 9am and 3pm
 
Back to Top
 
20. Implementing the Disability Discrimination Act in schools

 
Conference on Implementing the Disability Discrimination Act in schools and early years settings

(Developed from the Accessibility Planning Project, Reasonable Adjustments Project and Accessibility Planning Project Early Years)

 
Aston Business School, Birmingham. Friday 23rd June 2006 

 
The West Midlands Regional Partnership would like to invite you to the important event they are holding to support the launch of the resource; Implementing the Disability Discrimination Act in schools and early years settings. The resource has been developed by the Department for Education and Skills, the Disability Rights Commission and partners, to help schools and local authorities implement the reasonable adjustments duty and planning duty by providing:
 
         an explanation of the DDA duties and their relationship to the statutory SEN framework

         a DVD resource filmed in over 40 schools – illustrating how schools have made reasonable adjustments to prevent discrimination against disabled pupils and increase their access to education; plus supporting written materials 
         templates for schools and local authorities to use in reviewing and revising their statutory accessibility plans and strategies which are due for renewal this year 
         guidance for local authorities on increasing access to early years settings for very young disabled children

 
This important day has been designed to give an introduction to the resource and ideas for its use by local authorities and schools and is targeted at staff from local authorities and schools and the agencies they work with.  This might include local authority managers responsible for School Improvement, Asset Management Planning, Curriculum Development and SEN; Head teachers, SENCOs, teachers, support staff and Governors with responsibilities for ensuring schools meet their disability duties; local disability organisations and other agencies such as health and social care that provide support and advice. 

 
PRE-REGISTRATION IS ESSENTIAL

For further information, agenda and booking form please contact:

Rose Padmore of Opening Doors & Venues

Conference Organisers on behalf of West Midlands Regional Partnership

E-mail: rpadmore@opening-doors.org.uk
Tel: 01562 881013
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21. A Soap Box just for you! Have your say!

 

Disabilities and special needs in babies, children and young people bring many issues for themselves, for their families and for the people who work with them. There can be debate, uncertainty and controversy at every level; family, service-provider, local authority, health trust and government. While the Interconnections Electronic Bulletin works to disseminate information about effective support, new publications, relevant conferences, etc. it can also be a space for people to voice their opinions, express their feelings and put forward points of view – which might or might not be politically correct or in line with current thinking. 

 

         Do you have something to get off your chest?

         Do you feel strongly about how services should change and improve?

         Is there an idea buzzing around in your head that you want to share?

         Are you wrestling with something on your own – and looking for help?

         Have you developed successful practice which others could learn from?

         Have you a small piece of research which should see the light of day?

 

If you want to remain anonymous we will respect your wish

 

Contact:

Peter Limbrick

Interconnections

E-mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
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22. Training for new sibling group leaders        

 

Manchester   Friday 16th June 2006    10am – 4pm   

London     Wednesday 21st June 2006    10am – 4pm   

Cost: £35 - includes refreshments, lunch, and manual

 
These training days are for professionals who want to set up a sibling group for children who grow up with a brother or sister with a disability or chronic illness. For more information and a booking form call Sibs on 01535 645453 or email info@sibs.org.uk. 
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23. Songs of Love – brilliant idea from USA
 

The Songs of Love Foundation in the USA composes individual songs for children and young people who are very ill. Anyone working closely with the child can refer them. The child / family provide the Foundation with information about the child and then the Foundation makes a unique CD for that child and gets it to them as quickly as possible. Many professional musicians give up their time to help out. You can hear sample songs on the website www.songsoflove.org 

 
The Bulletin has included this as news of a brilliant idea – not on the assumption that their service is available to us in the UK.
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24. Conference: Social Stories with Carol Gray

 
Developing friendships and real life strategies for people with Autistic Spectrum Disorder. 

Conference led by Carol Gray, Director of The Gray Centre of Social Learning & Understanding, Michigan, USA.

 
The Merlin Theatre, Frome, Somerset. Saturday 17th June 2006. (9.00 am to 4.30 pm)
Professionals - £80, Parent - £40 (two parents together - £60)
 
For more information and to book tickets:
Tina Ward
Critchill Learning Support Centre
Nunney Road
Frome
BA11 4LB
E-mail: lsc@critchill.co.uk
Tel: 01373 461837
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25. New Publication: Altered Images

 
Altered Images – Becoming parents of our disabled children. Edited by Libby Fletcher et al.

 
A group of parents in Ryedale Special Families have written the book they wished they had had when their own children were born. It is a truthful and unsentimental account of a life very different from that which any parent expects. No easy answers, no happy endings – they just tell it like it is.

 
For more information 

E-mail: post@ryedalespecialfamilies.fsnet.co.uk
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listings are not validated.

we advise you to research before sending off any material or money.

 
Please forward this bulletin into your networks and to interested colleagues

 
Peter Limbrick

Interconnections

E-Mail: p.limbrick@virgin.net
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